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Survey on Bullying
This survey is being conducted to ascertain whether bullying and a culture of fear exist at South Thames College. This is an initial survey to get the views of staff prior to a meeting with management to address the issues. The survey is totally anonymous.
1. Do you feel confident to express your opinion at meetings with senior management, e.g. staff meetings, conferences etc.? 


2. Do you feel confident to express your opinion at meetings with your line manager? 


3. Have you experienced bullying at South Thames College? 


4. Have you witnessed bullying at South Thames College? 


5. Do you think a culture of bullying exists at South Thames College? 


Please be assured that your responses are confidential. 

Please return a printed out and filled in copy of this survey to your site rep by Friday the 2nd of November. 

Your say counts! Thank you! 
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